
 

 

Parents, Coaches and Staff Members of PBCYFL:  

 

The Executive Board Members, Board Members, and coaches owe a duty of reasonable care to 

others in the months of our football season. We as board members, mothers, fathers and friends 

are concerned regarding the safety of your child; our players and cheerleaders. PBCYFL has 

made it our duty to protect our children as best we can. During our football season, we have 

individuals who possess a degree of skill and training in the field of first aid.  This league has 

provided licensed medical personnel at our practices and games who are held to the standard of 

care in applying their knowledge to adequately care for our players and cheerleaders.  

Parents, for your information, there is no national standard of care that applies to healthcare 

providers covering athletic events; and so PBCYFL goes above and beyond the standard of care, 

by providing first responders to assure proper care for your son or daughter. These well trained 

men and women have a license to work as a medical provider. This means that they work under 

the license of a higher educated individual, (a physician) when they are on the fire rescue truck. 

On our football fields, they are simply following protocols for first aid that a regular prudent 

person would do in the Good Samaritan act.  

Our board does not have to provide you the parents, or the families with medics; nor do we have 

to provide the coaches or staff members of this league with this service either. We would 

appreciate your utmost care, concern, and respect for these men and women who are providing a 

service that no other football league provides on practice days and game days.  

If you should have any questions regarding any of the information above, please do not hesitate 

to speak with one of our Executive Board Members.  

We hope to have a safe, fun filled season in 2017. 

Sincerely, 

Executive Board Members of PBCYFL    

 


